
   

 

 

RAFFLES GIRLS’ PRIMARY SCHOOL 
  21 Hillcrest Road, Singapore 289072. Tel: 64684377   Fax: 6469 2024 

 
RGPS/N23/P6/002 
 
 
28 December 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardian, 
 
P6 Museum-based Learning Journey (Asian Civilisations Museum) 
 
We wish to inform you that the school will be organising a museum-based learning journey for 
our 2023 P6 cohort. The objectives of this learning journey are to: 
 
i) deepen pupils’ understanding on what life in Southeast Asia was like in the past,  
ii) understand the significance of maritime trade in the region and its influence on the 

diversity of cultures found in Southeast Asia today. 
 
The schedule of the learning journey is as follows: 
 

Date Time Class 

Mon, 9 Jan 2023 1.00 p.m. – 5.15 p.m. 6A/6B/6C 

Wed, 11 Jan 2023 1.00 p.m. – 5.15 p.m. 6F/6H/6I 

Mon, 30 Jan 2023 1.00 p.m. – 5.15 p.m. 6D/6E 

Tue, 31 Jan 2023 1.00 p.m. – 5.15 p.m. 6G 

 
We will be conducting a pre-trip briefing on the details of this learning journey with all our P6 
pupils in the first week of January. 
 
On the day of the learning journey, pupils will have an early lunch at the school canteen before 
they board the bus for the museum at 1.00 p.m. They will need to leave their schoolbags in 
school and bring only a small bag to the museum. 
 
We seek your understanding that all pupils will be dismissed from RGPS and that unforeseen 
circumstances may require us to amend the dates on the schedule. In such an event, we will 
update parents/guardian of the affected classes. 
 
Please indicate your consent to your child’s/ward’s participation in the learning journey via 
Parents’ Gateway by Wed, 4 January 2023.  
 
If you have any query, please contact Mdm Zairinah Faizal (Subject Head – Social Studies) at 
zairinah_faizal@schools.gov.sg 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Your Partner in Education, 
 
Mrs Elaine Quek-Lim 
Principal 
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